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Dear Valued customer: 
 
The global demand for country-specific approvals marking has been increasing significantly 
over the past few years, a trend that is expected to continue for the foreseeable future.  As a 
result, we have made some changes to the ordering options for many of our products to 
include these specific markings. Staring from 1st-June-2015, all the Bently Nevada products 
used in China end user site for hazardous area applications will use –CN in the agency 
approve option and will use -00 for non-hazardous area applications. We believe this 
change will benefit our compliance to country-specific technical regulation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tonya Woods 
Technical Regulations and Standards Manager 
GE Oil & Gas 
Measurement and Control  
Bently Nevada, Inc. 
 


